
Verbal notification 
 
Message left 6/16/2012 10:20am 
Charlie Jensen – Encana 
 
Twelve inch produced water line, carrying recycled water that has been treated through the DAF 
unit, had a break near Dry Hollow and the Arbaney property.  The volume is not known at the 
time of the call.  The produced water ended up in part of Dry Hollow and irrigation ditch.  
Charlie will follow up Monday with calculated volume lost and will be taking a look and 
sampling the affected areas. 
 
 


